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Eco Committee Litter Picking
Dear Parent/Carer

As you may be aware, the Eco Committee have been working very hard this session to improve the school grounds.    One of the Eco Committee targets on our Action Plan is to improve the litter situation in the school playgrounds and also in local areas surrounding the school.  We hope that this will encourage the pupils’ ‘Community Spirit’ whilst also helping Kirkhill Primary support the local area and the residents.    
With this in mind, we have the opportunity to go litter picking in our local area on Thursday 14th March by joining one of our classes who are going on a short trip.  

We will be accompanying P5b as they go to release some fish into the Broom Burn.  We will be walking from the school to the Broom Burn area, collecting litter as we go!  We will leave Kirkhill at 1.20pm and return back to school no later than 2.30pm.  Full school uniform should be worn please.  
Please complete the attached consent form and return it to school TOMORROW (Thursday).  Please accept my apologies for the short notice and do not hesitate to contact me at the school if you have any queries regarding this trip.  
Yours sincerely

Gillian McCombe
(Principal Teacher)

